
 
 

 

Ref. No. LSRC/DLLE/20-21/1501    17th March 2021 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

This is to inform all DLLE students that the college under the banner of DLLE, on the 

occasion of World Water Day is organising a screening of a documentary Film “The Last 

Drop – India’s Water Crisis” followed by a quiz. Students are encouraged to attend the 

screening and attempt the Quiz. The screening will be on MS Teams between 3:00 pm – 

4:00 pm on Monday, 22nd March 2021. 

 

All students will be awarded an E Certificate after successful submission of the quiz. 

The link of the meeting will be provided on the day of the screening via the respective 

student managers. 

 

 
 
 
 

          
 
 

Ms. Divya Kanchan       Dr. Debajit N. Sarkar 
Chairperson, DLLE       Principal 
 
 


